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               Topaz News 

 

Learning 

We can’t wait to show you our learning in our journals on Monday at 3pm.  We have been busy 

getting ready for our castle adventure. We had a lovely time! 

       

         

In maths we have been building our fluency with doubles from double one to double 5.  

I look forward to meeting with you next week. There will be a creche for children if they need 

to come with you. 

Many thanks, 

Sally Windmill 
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